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To protect, conserve and enhance the quality of Wyoming'’s
environment for the benefit of current and future generations.

Matthew H. Mead, Governor Todd Parfitt, Director

October 21, 2015

Mr. Ken Garoutte
Cameco Resources, Inc.
P.O.Box 1210
Glenrock, WY 82637

Re: Approval of Non-Significant Revision Application, Transfer of Mine Unit C Production Zone Monitoring
Well CMP-027 Baseline Water Quality Data to Mine Unit E Smith Ranch — Highland Uranium Project.
Cameco Resources Mine, Permit No. 633, TFN 6 4/179, Change No. 87.

Dear Mr. Garoutte:

This letter approves your Non-significant Permit Revision for the insertion of the information attached to your October 15,
2015 cover letter. This approval letter will allow Cameco to transfer baseline water quality data for Monitoring Well CMP-
027, Mine Unit C to Mine Unit E. The attached information will be added to Volume III-G, Binder 4 of 4, C Wellfield South
Baseline Water Quality and Volume I11-1, Binder 2 of 3, E Wellfield Hydrology Test, 50 Sand. This added information will

be handled as requested in the Index of Change.

In the event that revisions other than those listed on the Index of Changes inadvertently occurred within this package, those
revisions are not automatically considered approved.

The LQD tracks this NSR as Change No. 87.
Please feel free to contact me if questions or concerns arise.

Respectfully,

Hhto o —

Miles Bennett
Uranium Coordinator
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